
                                                                                        

 

 
   INLAND WETLANDS 

         COMMISSION 
Telephone (203) 563-0180 

      Fax (203) 563-0284 

 

 

 

 
                               TOWN HALL 
                            238 Danbury Road 

                           Wilton, Connecticut 06897 

 

 

  

November 15, 2021 

 

 

Wilton 40, LLC 

c/o Gregory & Adams 

190 Old Ridgefield Road 

Wilton, CT   06897 

 

 

Dear Mr. Healy, 

 

The Inland Wetlands Commission has granted an additional five-year extension of the Wetlands 

Permit #2469 for expansion of an existing parking garage at 40 Danbury Road for Wilton 40, 

LLC.  The previously approved expiration date of September 14, 2022, has been extended to 

September 14, 2027 which is the maximum per state statute.  Please be aware that further 

extensions are not available under current statutes. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to call at 203-563-0180. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mike Conklin 

Director, Environmental Affairs 
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